
Shady Grove Baptist Church
4th Quarter Business Meeting

October 9, 2022

Call to Order:  12:01 PM
Attendance:  43

Prayer by Pastor Jason Rodgers

Minutes
3rd Quarter Business Meeting - stand as read

Pastor Report:
● Good things are happening in the church, we’ve had many visitors

Children’s Ministry - Jeanette Rodgers:
● Thank you  to all who serve in any way with this ministry
● Children’s choir going well, the kids are having a good time
● Awana going great - we have 55 kids registered, continue to pray for this ministry
● Trunk or treat - great mission opportunity - will have people sharing the gospel with those visiting
- there are opportunities to serve in this event.

Youth - Nick Alvarez:
● Thank you for praying and helping this ministry
● Working with youth to evangelize to others / how to connect to parents
● Fundraisers for camp will be forthcoming.

Nominating Committee:
● Chris Turner read new committee members (see attached), Dewayne Stewart was nominated to
remain as Treasurer and Brenda Blagg was nominated to remain as Church Clerk.

By-Laws Committee:
● By-laws committee will present changes in January 2023

New Business:
● Dewayne Stewart presented the 2023 proposed budget - motion made to pass -   Approved
● Asked for motion to be made to make Carl Johnson a permanent Music Director - Jan Porter
made the motion, Randy Tynes seconded it - Approved

Dewayne Stewart made motion to adjourn meeting - Shannon Brown seconded

Meeting adjourned: 12:24 PM

Respectfully submitted by:  Brenda  C. Blagg, Church Clerk


